
 Dated 03.06.2021 

 

NOTICE FOR DISCONTINUATION OF PNB DEPOSITORY PORTAL 

(HTTPS://WWW.PNB.NET.IN) 

 

Dear valued customer, 

The existing Punjab National Bank’s Depository Web Portal (https://www.pnb.net.in) 

will be discontinued after one month. 

In an endeavour to provide you our best services, we have launched a new facility 

wherein PNB Demat account holders can access their Demat account details on IBS 

(Internet Banking Services) platform. The Demat forms, FAQs & links of Online trading 

partners are placed on Banks Corporate website (https://www.pnbindia.in/Depository-

Services.html). This is a value-added service offered to our existing Demat customers. 

In case you have not opted for internet banking, you can register for it yourself instantly 

at https://netbanking.netpnb.com. 

For any further clarification or any query, the Bank’s Demat customers are requested 

to contact their nearest branch or write us on our e-mail ebroking@pnb.co.in or call us 

on 011-23715009 (standard call charges applicable). 

 

 

General Manager 

Customer Acquisition Division 

Corporate Office 
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